
FOREWORD 

WE, the classes of 1928 and 1929, submit this 

issue of the Blue and Gold to the students 

of the Women's College and to all others inter-

ested in her welfare with the hope that it will 

serve as a record of the remarkable growth and 

the significant events which it has been our privi-

lege to witness during the period that we have 

been within her walls. It has been our aim in 

these pages to record these events in such a 

manner that, in years to come when college days 

have become but a cherished memory, there 

may be frequent cause for pleasant reference to 

the 1928-1929 Blue and Gold. 


